
As parents of public school children, we are opposed to this bill. It will leave 
public school districts with less money which is harmful to children. Our public 
schools are already under funded. Public funding should not be given to non-
public schools. This bill would be harmful to families with special needs as they 
are often turned away from private schools. It is a false narrative that funding will 
not be taken from public schools if this bill is passed. Extra money in the state 
treasury should be used on funding public education, which is education for all, 
not just a select few. No public funding for non-public schools!


